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I would like to respond to the Main Issues Report in support of the inclusion of Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road in the local

development plan. As a resident of Springfield Road and a member of David Lloyds, I travel regularly to and from Garthdee Road and the existing roads are

evidently inadequate for the volume of traffic which they see as well as being dangerous and much too narrow, resulting in increased likelihood of damage to

vehicles using these routes. A new fit-for-purpose link road would be of great benefit to the area. All aspects of the bid would improve the local area as housing

for the elderly is definitely an important requirement for the area and the wildlife corridor would be a far better use of the space, which is currently highly

unattractive and not likely to be providing suitable habitat for wildlife.
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